
Hello!
It’s another busy week for 

4th grade. The book fair is at school 
and will be happening 
Monday-Friday. On Friday, we will 
have a half day due to it being 
Grandparents Day. We will not 
have new spelling words this week, 
and will continue to work on AR 
Goals.

                        Miss Levy

★ Make sure to sign up for 
parent/teacher 
conferences

★ 9/30 (today) is the last day 
for canned food items

★ Half Day on 10/4!

“To know and live our faith, to lead and serve by example, to achieve success as life-long learners.”

Week of: 9/30-10/4
Contact MeA Note From Miss Levy

Extra!

Upcoming Events
★ 9/30-10/4 Book Fair
★ 10/4 Half Day/Grandparents Day

levya@svsbedford.org

Math: 
-Regrouping & Using different ways 
to add 4 digit numbers

Religion

Social Studies: Why Have People 
Moved To and From the 

Northeast?.

Friendzy:Wrapping 
up  It’s Okay to Not 

be Okay

Reading/Wonders: No new 
spelling. Working on AR Goals this 

week. 

What Are We Learning? Class Wishlist


